
           

Our School Council is made up of 2 members from each class in Year 1 and 2, with Year R 

joining us in the Summer Term. New members are elected onto the Council each Term. 

We meet once a fortnight to talk about different school issues. Since January 2015 our 

School Council has been looking at ways of improving our school lunch times, both inside 

and outside. This has involved discussions around devising Playground Rules, improving 

table manners, how to avoid making a mess, and how to create an appealing eating space.  

The School Council usually starts the discussions at their meetings and then takes questions 

to their classes to get some more ideas. 

The Education department of the Houses of Parliament hold a competition each year 

known as the Speaker’s School Council Award. Mrs Grey decided to put forward our School 

Council’s lunchtime project, ‘Project Marvel,’ and this week we received the following 

email: 

Thank you for submitting your project in to the Speaker’s School Council Awards 2016. 

I am delighted to inform you that the judges of this year’s Speaker’s School Council Awards 
have selected your school council’s project as highly commended.   

We would like to congratulate your students on receiving this special recognition from the 
judges.  

On behalf of the Speaker of the House of Commons, the Rt. Hon John Bercow and the 

Speaker’s School Council Awards team we would really like to thank you and your school 

council for participating in the competition and taking the time to tell us about all the hard 
work that has gone into making your project great.  

Kind regards 

The Speaker’s School Council Awards team  

School Council 

Award 2016 
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